LIZ KRUEGER SENATOR, 28TH DISTRICT

ALBANY OFFICE LEGISLATIVE OFFICE BUILDING ROOM 905 ALBANY, NEW YORK 12247 (518) 455-2297 FAX (518) 426-6874

DISTRICT OFFICE 211 EAST 43RD STREET SUITE 401 NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10017 (212) 490-9535 FAX (212) 490-2151

E-MAIL LKRUEGER@NYSENATE.GOV



RANKING MINORITY MEMBER FINANCE

COMMITTEES:
CODES
ELECTIONS
HIGHER EDUCATION
HOUSING, CONSTRUCTION
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
MENTAL HEALTH &
DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES

RULES

October 25, 2014

Dear Friends:

First, I would like to send my warmest wishes to everyone attending this year's extraordinary event, the Regis High School Centennial Gala Celebration.

It is with great honor that I express my deepest congratulations and appreciation to the "extended family" of Regis High School, a New York City landmark, founded in 1914 as the country's only tuition-free Catholic secondary school. You should take great pride in the fact that the admissions process gives specific consideration to those who cannot otherwise afford a Catholic education, that 32% of enrolled students at the school are members of minority groups, and that 40% of the students are the sons of immigrants. Regis's significant contribution to the elevation of opportunities for low-income and minority families deserves great recognition.

I thank not only Regis High School, but also the President of the Institution, Reverend Philip G. Judge, S.J., for your ongoing commitment and invaluable contributions to both education and the preservation of traditional Ignation values. Congratulations on 100 years and best wishes for 100 more!

Sincerely,

Liz Krueger State Senator

L12 Kruepen